
Stewardship... Something We Do

MASS SCHEDULE

5:00 p.m.  Saturday (Anticipation)
7:30 a.m.,  9:30 a.m., 11:30 a.m. Sunday

8:15 a.m. Weekdays:
Tuesday, Thursday, Saturday

11:30 a.m. Weekdays:
Monday, Wednesday, Friday

5:30 p.m. Weekdays:
Monday Through Friday

ROSARY

7:45 a.m. Monday - Saturday
5:00 p.m. Monday - Friday

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION
Open 24 hours a day, 7 days a week

COMMUNION SERVICE

7:30 a.m.  Monday - Saturday

CONFESSION

5:00 p.m.. Monday - Friday
4:30 p.m. Saturday
11:00 a.m. Sunday

LITURGY OF THE HOURS

8:00 a.m. Tue. - Thur., Sat.
4:45 p.m.  Monday - Friday

ST. LUKE CATHOLIC CHURCH 

 7575 Holliday Dr. E., Indianapolis., IN 46260 
Phone: 317-259-4373     

Fax: 317-254-3210     Web: www.stluke.org

GRADE SCHOOL:

7575 Holliday Dr. E., Indianapolis., IN 46260 
Phone: 317- 255-3912     

Fax: 317-254-3210     Web: www.stluke.org

January 9, 2022
The Baptism of the Lord

SAINT LUKE SUNDAY STEWARD

CONVENT: 
150 W. 75th St., Indianapolis, IN 46260    

Phone: 317-259-4097      

PRESCHOOL & CHILDCARE:

7711 Holliday Dr. E., Indianapolis, IN 46260    
Phone: 317-974-9937      



“While the modern world is filling up with 
more and more noise, God is inviting us 
into the silence and into His presence.  
Here in the presence of God, we will find 
rest for our weary hearts and minds.”

- Matthew Kelly

Mass Numbers

December 27 - January 2

Weekday 351

Weekend 825

New Year’s Day 440

Confessions 48

Sanctuary Lamp

If you wish to have the Sanctuary Lamp 
dedicated for someone living or deceased, 

please contact the Parish Office. 
Offering is $10.

Adoration

Adoration is open 24 hours a day 7 
days a week. 

St. Luke  Magnificat Chapel

For Favors Granted

Rest In Peace
Please pray for the 

repose of the souls of

Mike O’ Conner

Mary Young

Dan Crafton, 

Son of parishioner Elizabeth 
Crafton

Please keep their families in your thoughts 
and prayers.   

The Baptism of the Lord/January 9, 2022

SUNDAY’S READINGS 

First Reading:

Then the glory of the LORD shall be revealed,
     and all people shall see it together;
     for the mouth of the LORD has spoken. (40:5)

Psalm:

O bless the Lord, my soul. (Ps 104)

Second Reading:

He saved us through the bath of rebirth
    and renewal by the Holy Spirit. (Ti 3:5)

Gospel:

After all the people had been baptized 
   and Jesus also had been baptized and was praying, 
   heaven was opened and the Holy Spirit descended upon him
   in bodily form like a dove. (Lk 3:22)

Excerpts from the Lectionary for Mass ©2001, 1998, 1970 CCD.
The English translation of Psalm Responses from Lectionary for 
Mass © 1969, 1981, 1997, International Commission on English in 
the Liturgy Corporation. All rights reserved.

Plan to join two annual events which promote a Culture of Life

The Vigil for Life

Sunday, January 23 at St. John the Evangelist Catholic Church from 2 – 4 p.m.

Praise and worship will be led by local singer-song writer Francesca LaRosa along 
with a witness of hope and healing by Pro-Life Physician, Dr. Casey Delcoco, who has 
worked with the abortion-pill reversal protocol.

Admission is free. Donations will be accepted to benefit the archdiocesan Office of 
Human Life and Dignity.

The Indiana March for Life

Monday, January 24 at St. John the Evangelist Catholic Church
	 10:30 a.m. Mass offered by Archbishop Thompson

Procession from Georgia St to Monument Circle to the State Capital Building begins 
at noon. 

12:45 p.m. rally on the south steps of the Capital Building

Join hundreds of others as together we stand up for the Sacredness of Life

Pro-Life News



PROVIDENCE NEVER FAILS
A Letter from Msgr. Schaedel

Dear Parishioners,

The Christmas Season is about over.  
Officially, on the Church calendar, it 
ends today—the Feast of the Baptism 
of the Lord.  A depressing event for 
the power companies.  For them, the 
holidays are when the electric bills sky-
rocket.  Moneymakers!  Christmas tree 
lights, decorations on houses, flickering 
candles in windows.  That huge Christ-
mas tree on Monument Circle.  Power 
companies love it!

Christmas is the season of lights.  Many 
lights likely because of the light of the 
star that hovered over the Savior’s birth-
place in Bethlehem.  The light of a star 
led the Wise Men there.  Christmas is a 
season of lights.

A light announced our birth.  Just as 
candles or lights signal the birth of the 
Christ Child, a light also came into play 
when we were born.  The Christ Child 
had the star in the East.  We had a 
candle—our baptismal candle.  Each of 
us had a lighted candle as part of our 
baptismal ceremony.

Today, people keep the candle.  People 
who were baptized fairly recently prob-
ably know where their baptismal candle 
is.  Years ago, when many of us were 
baptized, churches recycled them.  You 
didn’t get to keep it.  But we each had a 
candle.  

The priest presented that lighted 
candle with some pretty serious words:  
“Parents and godparents, this light is 
entrusted to you to be kept burning 
brightly.  This child of yours has been 
enlightened by Christ.  Keep the flame 
of Faith alive in this child’s heart.”  That 
lighted candle is symbolic of the light of 
Faith each of us received in Baptism.  

If we are parents or godparents, then 
we have other candles to be concerned 
about too.  We took on the serious 
responsibility for other souls—our god-
children.  We put candles on birthday 
cakes.  The older we are, the more the 
candles—at least until it becomes a fire 
hazard.  We had a special candle on 
the day of our spiritual birth:  the day we 
were “born again” in water and the Holy 
Spirit—the day we were baptized.  We 
had a “light.”

Today’s feast is a good time to check 
our candles.  Take a look—a symbolic 
look.  Not the candle itself; it’s probably 
long gone.  But examine our own “flame 

of Faith closely.”  Our souls!  The life in 
God we received on the day we were 
baptized.  The baptizing cleric said this 
light was “to be kept burning brightly.”  
Our candles must still be lit, or we would 
not be at Mass today.  But how brightly 
the flame burns can vary.  For some, 
the flame of Faith in our souls may be 
the brightest it’s ever been.  For others, 
it could be flickering, in danger of going 
out.  Our Faith is so faint nobody even 
notices.

The light in our souls is like other lights; 
there is a cost involved. 
The price is fighting temptations at-
tempting to extinguish it.  And evil may 
have succeeded in putting out the flame 
of Christ’s life in us.  Yet all it takes is a 
good confession to light it again.

Today, the Feast of the Baptism of the 
Lord is the ideal time to check our own 
“spiritual power and light.”  If we are par-
ents or godparents, then we have the 
grave responsibility for our godchildren.  
We need to make sure their “flame of 
Faith” received in Baptism is protected.  
Inside each of us, that flame of Faith 
burns. Imagine God looking down on us. 
Would God say as He does in today’s 
Gospel “that He is well pleased?” 
Today is the time to reflect on the impor-
tance of our Baptism.

On today’s feast, the Baptism of the 
Lord, reflect on our baptismal commit-
ment.  The promises made, the water 
that was poured, the lit candle symbol-
izing the light of Christ Who came to live 
within us.  What did it all mean?  What 
does it mean to us today?  Let’s renew 
it.  Resolve to protect that flickering 
flame of Faith in our souls, or even to 
re-light it if we need to.

We will have a chance to renew our own 
baptismal promises at each Mass this 
weekend.  We will be sprinkled with the 
holy water that reminds us of the waters 
of our own Baptism.

I invite all parents to reflect carefully and 
seriously on the promises they made 
when they had their children baptized.  I 
fear too many either do not understand 
the solemn promise they are making.  
When they stand before God on Judg-
ment Day, this will be a primary question 
God will ask. 
If parents are not making certain their 
children attend Mass each weekend 
and are being instructed in their Catholic 
Faith, I fear for their fate on that day!

A couple of practical issues:  One is 

that we have been changing over our 
“systems” for both the parish phones 
and our email.  If you have had trouble 
on either one—that’s why.  I think we are 
okay now.

Second, every once and a while, some-
one sends out phony emails pretending 
to be me.  It’s not me. 
If I need something, I’ll call you, and you 
will hear my melodious voice!

A Tip of My Biretta (Hat) to:  Our 
parish manager of 27 years, Patrick 
Jendraszak!  Patrick officially retired from 
this position on December 31.  He will 
continue very part-time through the com-
pletion of our Providence 2021 Building 
Project scheduled for Spring. 
We wish Patrick and his wife, Loretta, 
happiness as they enjoy his retirement!  
Stewardship in Action!

Ask Monsignor a Question:  How was 
attendance at Christmas Masses this 
year?  I thought the Mass we attended 
was nearly full capacity.  (Via email)

Our total attendance for all five (5) Mass-
es was about 2,215.  Last year, in 2021, 
in the middle of the worst of COVID, it 
was 1,205.  Two years ago, before the 
pandemic affected things, it was 3,115.  
So we were about 70% of what it was 
two years ago.

The most attended Mass is the 4:00 p.m.  
This year the attendance was 850.  The 
seating capacity in the church is 740.  
The overflow was in the Narthex.  Oddly 
enough, the smallest crowd the past few 
years has been at the Midnight or the 
Late Night Mass.  This year we had 230 
at the 10:00 p.m. Mass.

Of one thing, I am convinced; of one 
thing I am certain:  Providence never 
fails!

Faithfully yours in the Providence that so 
far had never failed us,

Msgr. Joseph F. Schaedel



Youth Ministry Catholic Education 
Updates

High School
 Life Teen 
Sun, Jan 16
7:00-9:00pm
Fr Courtney Room

Life Teen kicks off this semester on Sun, Jan 16! Join us for treats, 
activities and faith-sharing. Mark your calendars for upcoming Life 
Teen Nights on Jan 30, Feb 13 & 27, Mar 13 & 27, Apr 10 & 24. 

 

Young Adult

Young Adult Epiphany Gathering
Jan 15
6:30 PM  
St. Luke Rectory
Please RSVP to Grace Padget at padgetgrace@gmail.com 
All parish Young Adults (approximate ages 21-35) are invited to the 
St. Luke Rectory to celebrate Epiphany and the New Year on Sat, 
Jan 15 following the 5:00pm Mass. Bring a friend, spouse or family 
member to meet other Young Adults and learn about the Young 
Adult Group activities!
 
 

Young Adult Retreat
April 1-3, 2022
Mount St Francis Center for Spirituality
Registration: indycatholic.org/retreat 
Cost: $100

Not only is Spring Retreat a fantastic time to get away and be with 
other young adults looking for more from life, it is an opportunity to 
encounter Jesus and experience authentic community.

The retreat consists of talks, personal reflection, prayer, praise and 
worship, small group discussion, sacraments, community, and holy 
leisure. 
Invite a friend or sign up with your small group. Special housing will 
be available for married couples.

Legacy Gala
Feb 25, 2022
JW Marriott Hotel, Indianapolis

Did you attend Catholic Schools? Are you friends with a seminiari-
an? Have you worked with refugees?  If you answered yes to any of 
these questions and want to get more involved please join us at the 
Legacy Gala: Keeping in Step with the Spirit.

In efforts to be good stewards of its people, resources, and donors 
time the Legacy Gala was established to support these 3 vital 
ministries: Catholic Charities, Catholic Schools, and Bishop Simon 
Brute College Seminary.   

Register at https://one.bidpal.net/legacygala2022/welcome. 3

Students & Parents: Experience BCHS
Shadowing is a unique way for 8th grade students who are interested 
in attending BCHS to participate in a regular school day and get a 
glimpse of what their own high school experience could be. All 8th 
grade students are invited to sign up for a shadow morning at www.
bishopchatard.org/enrollment/shadowing/.
 
Parents of 7th and 8th grade students are invited to participate in a 
Wednesday Walk-Thru to talk with school leaders and tour BCHS 
while classes are in session. To read more, RSVP, and look at 
available dates visit www.bishopchatard.org/enrollment/parents/.

Join us for Chatard-A-Bration 2022: On the Red Carpet!
Polish your dancing shoes, pull your suit out of storage, put on a little 
glitz, and join us for a night of entertainment and fun. Raffle and event 
tickets are now available for Chatard-A-Bration 2022, happening 
on February 12! Head to https://www.bishopchatard.org/giving/cha-
tard-a-bration/ to purchase tickets and learn more about the event. 

High School Placement Test
Haven’t had the chance to take the High School Placement Test 
(HSPT) yet? Cathedral High School will administer the High School 
Placement Test January 22, 2022. Testing begins promptly at 8:30 
am. All parents are encouraged to join us for an information session/
tour while your student is taking the test. Preregister by visiting www.
gocathedral.com/placementtest.

Shadowing at Cathedral
Attention 8th graders! Come spend the day shadowing a student at 
Cathedral High School. You will attend classes, have lunch on us 
and get to experience what a day in the life of a CHS student is like. 
Register today at gocathedral.com/shadow.

This week at St. Luke Catholic Grade School

Tuesday, January 11th, 2022

Mass @8:15am - Grades 1st - 8th Hosted by 803
School Commission Meeting @7:00pm in the Library

Thursday, January 13th, 2022

Mass @8:15am - Grades K - 8th Hosted by 701

Friday, January 14th, 2022

PTO Fab Friday - Winter Wonderland - Students may wear 
winter themed shirts and winter hat with uniform bottoms.
Kindergarten Screening #1 - By appointment only with com-
pleted application



Please Help Us Stay In Touch With 
You!

If you have a change of home address, email address or 
phone number, please contact the Parish Office so we can 
update our records. If you are no longer using your landline, 
please let the office know what phone number is preferred 
for the Parish Office to use and what number is to be pub-
lished in the parish directory for your family. Thank you in 
advance for your help.

Parish Announcements

Sisters of Strength Starts Back up in 2022

2022 will be a great year!  Sisters of Strength or SOS, will return after 
a pandemic break.  This group is open to women of the parish 18 and 
older.  We will meet on Thursday Evenings this year from 6:30pm to 
7:30pm.  We will read the scriptures for the upcoming weekend and 
share how they impact our daily lives.  We start up January 20th in the 
Church Staff Lounge.

Providence 2021 Building Project 
Update for January 9, 2022

Lower Level Classrooms, Storage 
The lower level of the East 
Addition will house four 
classrooms — STEM, Art, and 
two Music Rooms — in 
addition to providing much 
needed storage for the 
parish and the school. 

Temporary lighting 
illuminates the block walls, 
which will later be 
transformed into a hallway. 

Thank you for your support 
of the Providence 2021 
Building Project.

And, we are
OFF TO THE RACES!

Grab your Derby hat and join us for

St. Luke Trivia Night!

Feb 4th, 2022

Adoration Sign Up
Sign-up sheets are available in the narthex. For more 
information please contact Stephanie Engelman: 317-402-
5727,  Stephanie.l.engelman@gmail.com or 
Mark Grider: 317-432-3639, jalica48@yahoo.com 

 Saints Lacrosse

Saint Lacrosse registration is now open to any North Deanery stu-
dents, grades K-8, for the spring season. New players are strongly 
encouraged to join! We offer a fun, safe environment for your athlete!  
Please go to www.catholiclax.com to register. Teams fill up quickly! We 
offer girls and boys teams, with practice starting in early March.
We also are proud to offer financial aid and scholarships for those that 
need it!

Please direct any questions to info.catholiclax@gmail.com



MASS INTENTIONS

If you wish to have a Mass offered for someone, living or deceased, 
please contact the Parish Office.  Mass offering is $10.00.

November 22, Monday, St. Cecilia

11:30 AM + Christopher Chute
5:30 PM + Langdon Kumler

November 23, Tuesday, St. Clement I

8:15 AM    +Patti and Gerry Horrigan
5:30 PM    + Bill Routt

November 24, Wednesday, St Andrew Dung-Lac

11:30 AM +Joreen Caldwell
5:30 PM + John Braeckel

November 25, Thursday, Catherine of Alexandria

10:00 AM + Bob and Marcia Brant

November 26, Friday

11:30 AM  + Langdon Kumler
5:30 PM    +Steve Shortridge

November 27, Saturday

8:15 AM +Edward and Emaline Cahill
5:00 PM + Carol Sue Boarini

November 28, First Sunday of Advent

7:30 AM + Carl Begerow
9:30 AM Our Parishioners
11:30 AM + Ellen Beuoy

The Sunday Steward is a weekly publication of 
St. Luke Catholic Church.  Please submit articles to 

bulletin@stluke.org as a Word document attachment. The 
deadline is Friday at 12:00 Noon, one week prior to publication.

Bulletin Deadline...

Moved...? New Email...?   
Change in Family... ?

Please remember to contact the Parish Office with any new 
information on your family.  This may include a change of address 
or email address, the birth of a child, a change in marital status 
or a change in your parishioner status.  By keeping our records 

up-to-date, we are better able to serve you.

If You Are Hospitalized
If you are in the hospital, please remember to notify the 

Parish Office.  Due to the HIPAA laws, hospitals can no longer 
notify us of your hospitalization.  Tell your family also, in case you 

cannot call, so they can call on your behalf.

STAFF DIRECTORY
Web Site: www.stluke.org

PARISH OFFICE: 317-259-4373

THE PARISH OFFICE IS NOW OPEN MONDAY - 
FRIDAY  8:30 A.M. - 4:30 P.M. 

(CLOSED FOR LUNCH AT 12 P.M. - 1 P.M.) 

Pastor - Msgr. Joseph Schaedel, MS, MDiv
Ext. 214	 jschaedel@stluke.org

Assoc. Pastor - 
Ext. 215  

Dir. of Spiritual Life & Formation - Diane Schafer 
Ext. 218	 dschafer@stluke.org

Director of Music - Tom Nichols   
Ext. 227	 tnichols@stluke.org

Director of Religious Ed - Sr. Diane Carollo, SGL 
Ext. 256	 dcarollo@stluke.org

Parish Mgr. - 
Ext. 211	

Director of Facilities and Student Activities  
Jay Snyder 
Ext. 226   jsnyder@stluke.org

Director of Youth and Young Adult Ministry
Therese Hartley
Ext. 248  thartley@stluke.org

Admin. Secretary - Mary Ann Atkins	
Ext. 210   matkins@stluke.org

Sr. Financial Assoc. - Sue Reynolds	
Ext. 217   sreynolds@stluke.org

Financial Assoc. - Colin McSharar 
Ext. 246 cmcsharar@stluke.org

Director of Communications - Brenden Kudla
Ext. 232  bkudla@stluke.org 

Volunteer Coordinator -  Ashley Dirks
Ext. 244   adirks@stluke.org

Maintenance Supervisor- 	
Ext. 229  

Preschool Director - Laurie Breen, 317-974-9937   
lbreen@stluke.school

SCHOOL OFFICE: 317-255-3912

Principal - Johnathan Grismore		
Ext. 223   jgrismore@stluke.school 

Assistant Principal - Jennifer Schaefer
Ext. 257  jschaefer@stluke.school

Adminstrative Asst. - Kim Schmitz	
Ext. 252   kschmitz@stluke.school

Adminstrative Asst. - Rachel Koch	
Ext. 224   rkoch@stluke.school

January 10, Monday

11:30 AM + Jean Carollo
5:30 PM + Pat Vesper

January 11, Tuesday

8:15 AM    +Jim Hanley
5:30 PM    + Constance Zeller

January 12, Wednesday

11:30 AM Special Intentions of Daria Hood
5:30 PM + Chuck and Terrie Willig

January 13, Thursday, St. Hilary

8:15 AM + Amy Hasbrook
5:30 PM + Vlastimil Padoba

Janaury14, Friday

11:30 AM  + Franz  Brzica
5:30 PM  +Mike Corcoran

January 15, Saturday

8:15 AM +Marianne Noone
5:00 PM + Tom Tuttle

January 16, Second Sunday in Ordinary Time

7:30 AM + Marcia Brant
9:30 AM + Paige Schemanske
11:30 AM Our Parishioners



Construction • Real Estate Services
Leo Stenz

www.stenzcorp.com
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Some things you bite, bite back.

David Isaacs, DDS, Parishioner

 

• same day crowns •
FREE BOX OF WHITENING STRIPS

for New Patients when mentioning the ad. $25 VALUE!

8870 Zionsville Rd, Ste 100
Indianapolis, IN 46268
317-298-3384
www.davidisaacsdds.com

Office Hours:
Mon 8-5

Tues & Wed 7-6
Thurs 7-4

ORTHODONTIST 
Robert A. Stoner, D.D.S., M.S. 
Diplomate, American Board of Orthodontics

 
8902 North Meridian Street 

Suite 137 
Indianapolis, Indiana 46260

(317) 846-4446 
Fax: 

 (317) 846-4390
Email:  

bob@stonerortho.com 
www.stonerortho.com

SULLIVAN HARDWARE 
AND GARDEN

6955 N. Keystone	 255-9230 
4838 N. Penn	 924-5040 
Cicero	 924-4652 

Pat Sullivan

Mister Ice of 
Indianapolis, Inc.
Ice Makers-Dispensers 

Sales-Lease-Service
Bill Schneider

7954 E. 88th St.	 849-4466

Bath and 
Kitchen 

Remodeling
It’s a Name Your Family Can Trust!
Call us for all your remodeling needs

317-783-7050

IRISH MECHANICAL 
SERVICES, INC
7008 East 43rd Street	  
Indianapolis, IN 46226 
317-294-9875

www.irishmechanicalservices.com

adriantsmiley@allstate.com

Commercial-Industrial	 317-568-4344

GLOBE 
ASPHALT PAVING CO., INC.

www.globeasphalt.com

Automobile 
Sales & Service
WE BUY CARS

Since 1983 Quality 
& Integrity

J. Fritz Kreutzinger
8599 E. 116th  	 842-2228
2400 Westfield Rd.  	 773-2232

This is an advertisement. Not all agents are licensed to sell all products. Service and product availability varies by state. HMIA001595

• Medicare Advantage
• Medicare Supplement Plans
• Medicare Prescription Drug Plans  

Michael R Wehner, Licensed Insurance Agent

For personalized service call 317-413-1892

www.gocathedral.com

ToniToni   ShortShort
REALTOR® | BROKER 

Parish Member

Contact Heather Benefiel to place  
an ad today! hbenefiel@4LPi.com 

or (800) 477-4574 x6464

 

Suzanne O’Connor, Au.D. 
Doctor of Audiology, Owner, Parishioner 

Since 1983 

317-793-6244  
9011 N. Meridian  

ProHearingIndy.com

Your Hearing is our Concern!
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• Siding 
• Roofing 
• Windows 
• Gutter 
• Awnings 
• Carports 

NICHOLAS HELDMAN • 317-257-1169

$49 New Patient deal when you mention this ad

Compassionate Quality Dentistry Since 1996

Dr. Kit Palanca-Beveridge 
Parishioner - Habla Espanol

Convenient Hours - Open until 7 PM

(317) 337-1497 
www.myindydentist.com

8280 N. Michigan Rd., Ste. A, Indianapolis, IN

Quality Service Award Winner

St. Luke Parishioner

MARY PETRUZZI 
Realtor

cell 317-370-5509
email mpetruzzi@remax.net

	 • Commercial 	• Residential 
	 • Repairs 	 • Remodeling 
	 • Roofing 	 • Siding 
	 • Gutters 	 • Windows 
	 • Baths 	 • Kitchens

Licensed, Bonded & insured 
Andy Gzibovskis, Parishioner

(317) 345-8155 
www.hrgconstructiongroup.com

SHERMAN 
Moving & Storage Co., Inc

Family owned & operated since 1932

990 East National Ave., Indianapolis, IN 46227 
phone 317-784-5462 • fax 317-784-5480 

www.shermanmoving.com

• Lawn & Landscape Renovations  
• Hardscapes/Outdoor Entertaining

Andrew Eiteljorge
aeiteljorge@comcast.net  

317-645-6454

Purchase a vehicle with this ad and we’ll donate $200 to St. Luke!
obrienauto.com

 
317-217-1660 

www.timpecpa.com

“Indy’s oldest heating & cooling co.”
HEATING & AIR CONDITIONING - RESIDENTIAL - COMMERCIAL - SERVICE & REPLACEMENT

 

Our family has over 340 years of Catholic Education.
callthiele.com	 639-1111

Continuing 
137 Years of Service

CARMEL FOOT AND ANKLE
Dr. Jeff Agricola, Parishioner
Board Certified Foot and Ankle Surgeon 

 

277 EAST CARMEL DR. • SUITE D  
(317) 846-4111 

www.prestigepodiatry.com

Treating all conditions of the foot and ankle

Contact Heather Benefiel to place  
an ad today! hbenefiel@4LPi.com 

or (800) 477-4574 x6464

Featuring our Licensed Aesthetician, 

Monica Bloomer - Parishioner

 

317.848.5512 or 

kbrannon@sandoaker.com

Call or email to schedule 
 an appointment:


